Southfield Park Triangle Residents Association - Annual General Meeting, 8 May 2010 

Our first AGM was on Saturday 8 May. We followed our formal agenda and, after Helen had presented some minor changes to the constitution which were agreed, we duly elected the new committee and confirmed our accounts were in good order and had been independently confirmed as such. Helen Rowlands resigned and we thanked Helen for her great contribution over the course of our first year. Suzanne Tanswell presented our proposed budgeting for 2010 / 2011 which now includes our provision for full indemnity insurance for all the events we propose to hold. Everyone now knows we are having a Summer Party and Judy launched the book group. 

AGM Topics
Security gates - for Greenend Road and Alexandra Rd and others - help is now being arranged to coordinate new gating applications.

Conservation area - the committee was asked to look into the feasibility and pros and cons of an application for our area to have "Conservation" Status.

Scout Hut - We heard that a government grant may be available to refurbish the Scout Hut and yard but there is a rumour that the land may be sold - we will look 

into this - the building is used for nursery and crèche schools and SPTRA as well as the Scouts and Cubs.

Cobbold Mews - The question was, "Any news" and the answer is we do not think so but everybody please keep your eyes and ears open!

Next meeting - In July before the Summer recess..

